
 

 

 

 

 

Standing Together to 

Fight for Better Pay in 

Local Government 
 

UNISON, GMB and Unite the Union are balloting members on strike 

action to win a better pay deal for 2023/24 than that offered.  
 

Local Government pay has already been reduced in real terms by 25% 

since 2010. This not only hits us all in the pocket, but it is creating a 

recruitment and retention crisis across many sectors in local 

government. 
 

Imagine your pay being 25% higher!  
 

Yet the 2023/24 pay offer is a further pay cut in real terms on every pay 

point. 
 

If you want to find out more – come to the Joint Trade Union meeting 

below. 

 

Joint Trade Union members meeting 

1pm-2pm 

Wednesday 7th June 

Committee Room 1 

Sandwell Council House 

 

 

 


